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The Transmission Cost sub-team continued their efforts on November 4th. A recap was given from the previous 
September 8th sub-team meeting. Background information was presented and ground rules for Transmission Cost 
Sub-team were set forth. The Transmission Owners brought forward a strawman proposal for the Transmission 
Cost Information Center framework. The individual Transmission Cost components, definitions, data sources and 
the timing were addressed as previously requested by Transmission Customers. The sub-team members agreed to 
give an update and education at the next TRPSTF meeting on November 18th.  

The sub- Team meeting was held as an open call with the request that participants hold questions for the second 
half of the meeting.  

Please visit the TRPSTF site for further information, and direct any questions you may have to the TRPSTF 
secretaries (Julia Spatafore and Jason Quevada).  

To receive email notifications, please subscribe to the Transmission Replacement Processes Senior Task Force list 
serve on the My Email Lists page on your My PJM account. 
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